
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 24th February 2014 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

On Thursday 6th March 2014 we are celebrating World Book Day.  
 

Our theme this year will be ‘my favourite book’. With this in mind, we are inviting the children to 

dress as their favourite book character on the day, and bring in their favourite book to talk about 

and share with their friends. 

 

 

This is a fantastic opportunity to hear new stories, and be involved in activities that promote a love 

of books and reading. The activities during the day will encourage children’s speaking and 

listening skills, as well as enjoying activities such as writing book reviews and participating in 

paired reading across the school. 

 

We look forward to being totally engrossed in books for the day! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Burnham                                           Mrs Reynolds  

Year 1 Teacher/Phase Leader                  Head Teacher 
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